
 

 
 

MEETINGS CANCELLED 

            – LACK OF QUORUM – 

 

 

The regular meetings of the Committees and the Board of the Oakland Police and 
Fire Retirement System scheduled for Wednesday, August 28, 2024, have been 
cancelled due to lack of quorum. 

The next scheduled meetings of the Committees and the Board of the Oakland Police 
and Fire Retirement System are scheduled for Wednesday, September 25, 2024. 

Please contact the Retirement Unit office at 510-238-7295 if you have any questions.   

Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Retirement Unit 
150 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza 
Oakland, California 94612 

 

RETIREMENT BOARD MEMBERS 

Walter L. Johnson, Sr. 
President 

Jaime T. Godfrey 
Vice President 

Martin J. Melia 
Member 

Robert W. Nichelini 
Member 

Erin Roseman 
Member 

John C. Speakman 
Member 

R. Steven Wilkinson 
Member 
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